
EIP
EIP hold workshop for 
growth businesses in 
Yorkshire

Matt Lawman, head of EIP Strategy, will be holding a workshop on intellectual property 

rights for growth businesses in Yorkshire.

Matt’s presentation forms part of a programme of ‘Fit for Funding’ events run by 

Connect Yorkshire aimed at ensuring businesses are fully prepared and knowledgeable 

about the essential steps for expansion.

The event takes place from 5.30-8pm at the Novotel, Whitehall Quay, Leeds, on Tuesday 

20 November. Registration is free but places are limited. If you would like to attend, email 

Connect Yorkshire.

Connect Yorkshire is a non-profit organisation that provides support for growth 

businesses in Yorkshire and the Humber region.
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